=\ A.S.B. Bulletin 9/3/19 - Monday

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

Seniors, Senior paint the walk has been moved to next week Monday through Thursday, at lunch
and after school 2:30-4. $5 for a square, and $10 for a rectangle.

The Christian Club will be meeting on Wednesdays at lunch in room B3

The Spanish Club is seeking more members. Anyone who would like to join this club just come
to our meetings every Friday during lunch time in Room C-7 with Mr. Lopez.

The National Honor’s Society holds meetings every Wednesday in B-7 (Ms. Hayes' room), and
anyone with a 3.0 and above, and is either a sophomore, junior, or senior is welcome.

Junior Class:

If you are interested in signing up for the Powder Puff game against the Seniors come to room
C-1, Ms. Chang’s room, to sign up. We will meet this Wednesday, Sept. 4", during lunch. See
you there!

Circle of Friends meeting on Sept 9th at Lunch in H-4.

There is a meeting to join a new club on campus: “Academia Dance Club” the first meeting will
be this Friday, August 30 in room C3 at lunch. Come and be part of a new culture on campus,
dance your stress away while having fun! No experience necessary. This Friday we will be
selecting leaders for this new club. Hope you can come and help us start a new dance club.

***Career and Counseling updates for this week:

Students, SUSD will be paying for all Seniors to take the SAT test this year. The test will take
place on October 16" on our campus. Study books should be arriving in a week.

Juniors that want to take the PSAT test, pick up a fee waiver in the career center. The PSAT will
also take place on October 16™".

Upcoming events ... signs up are in the Career Center. (Please write down these down)

September 11th - The U-Can HBCU College Fair Field Trip ; There are 55 spots available. In
order to attend, field trip forms and registration barcodes must be turned in to either Ms. Smith or
Mrs. Holladay. Deadline to turn in everything is Friday, September 6th!



September 17th - Local Scholarship Workshop (1:30 - 2:30pm)

September 19th - ASVAB [Military Entrance Assesment] (7:30 - 11:30am)
FAFSA ID Workshop (11:30 - 12:15pm)

September 20th - CSU Stanislaus Admissions Presentation in the Career Center (12:45 -
1:30pm)

September 27th - Stanford Admissions Presentation in the Career Center (9:51 - 12:00pm)

***There are no home athletic events for this week:

This week we celebrate Stagg PRIDE by highlighting the letter | in Stagg PRIDE which stands for
Initiative with this quote from Brian Billick:

“Life is like a bacon and eggs breakfast. The chicken is involved but the pig is
committed. In life, be the pig.”

And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!



